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Durga Puja and its relevance in People’s Live 
 

ICCR is organizing a Global Contest from 18th to 25th October, 2020 on the 

above headed theme and invites members of the Indian community abroad to 

share their selfies/photos in Durga Puja attire / celebrating Durga Puja 
with two short liners. You are requested to use hashtag of the event 

#ICCRDurgotsav on any one of the Social Media Links: 

 
Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/ICCROfficial/ 

 

Twitter : https://twitter.com/iccr_delhi  
 

Instagram : https://www.instagram.com/iccr_delhi/ 

 
Top ten entries with quality photos and relevant content will be featured on the 

cover pages of ICCR and its website. All members of the Indian community in  

Bhutan are invited to participate in this contest. 
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